
NOTICE OF PUBLICATION OF CATEGORICAL EXCLUSION 
TOWN OF EUREKA, MONTANA 

WATER FILTRATION IMPROVEMENTS 

February 2, 2017 

The Montana Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has reviewed the above-named project. 
The project consists of adding a new membrane treatment unit to the existing water system serving 
the Town of Eureka. The new treatment components will be constructed on existing developed land 
at the current treatment site on the south edge of town and near the Tobacco River (project maps 
can be viewed on the DEQ website). The new components are a 900 gallon per minute membrane 
filtration system which will connect to the existing distribution system. 

As a basis for the environmental review, DEQ reviewed USDA Rural Development program's 
findings- a categorical exclusion- for this project, dated 3 February 2014, and an Environmental 
Report for the project, dated 28 August 2013, prepared by Winston R. Dyer, professional engineer. 

Pursuant to ARM 17.40.318, DEQ has concluded that the proposed project meets the Categorical 
Exclusion criteria of the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and the Montana 
Environmental Policy Act (MEPA). 

The documentation for the Categorical Exclusion is available for public review at the following 
locations: 

Department of Environmental Quality 
State Revolving Fund Loan Program 
1520 East Sixth Avenue 
Helena, MT 59601 

Teegarden, B 
eering Bureau 

Water Quality Division 
Montana Department of Environmental Quality 

Town of Eureka 
108 Dewey Ave 
Eureka, MT 59017 
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